
 
 
 

Reclaim Wisconsin Launches Independent Expenditure 
Committee to Support Josh Schoemann for Governor, 

Raising $200k 
 
For Immediate Release: July 11, 2025 
 
[Madison, WI] – Today, Reclaim Wisconsin proudly announced the formation of an 
independent expenditure committee dedicated to supporting Josh Schoemann’s bid for 
Governor of Wisconsin. This critical milestone reflects strong momentum behind Josh’s 
proven leadership and bold vision for our state.  The committee was formally created on 
June 24th.  
 
“Wisconsin needs neighbors, not career politicians,” said Brian Dumas of Reclaim 
Wisconsin.  “Josh has already delivered on cutting taxes, streamlining government, and 
revitalizing local communities. We’re launching this committee to help bring that same 
leadership to the Governor’s oSice.” 
 
The committee will leverage its resources to elevate Josh’s profile, promote key issues, and 
help ensure voters across Wisconsin hear why Josh is the clear choice for Governor. 
 
In just six days leading up to the end of the filing period, Reclaim Wisconsin, Inc. raised 
$200,000, further proof that Josh’s message is resonating across the state. These funds will 
be reported in the upcoming July 15th mandatory filing. 
 
About Reclaim Wisconsin 
Reclaim Wisconsin is an independent expenditure committee solely focused on supporting 
Josh Schoemann’s bid for Governor. The committee operates separately and independently 
from the candidate’s campaign, leveraging grassroots energy and early fundraising success 
to maximize impact across Wisconsin.  
 
More information can be found at ReclaimWisconsin.com. 
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